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Increase natural gas capacity to Marysville and SE Union Co.

Sumitomo Electric Wiring Systems Inc. operates a large facility along the US 33 Corridor and
has called Marysville home for more than 25 years. With the expected industrial and
residential growth in the area, our organization is concerned that current and future plans will
be impacted by a lack of adequate gas supply to this area. The impact to our company and
other companies in the community warrants a long-term solution with adequate capacity to
continue industry and community growth.

Gary Lauman
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